

Collingham Volunteer Transport Scheme

Councillor Keith Walker

Chairman of the County Council

County Hall

West Bridgford

Nottingham.

19th July 2011.

Dear Councillor Walker

I am writing to thank you for the invitation to the County Garden Party on July 9^{th} at County Hall.

My guest and I had a very enjoyable afternoon, and felt like honoured guests. Please pass on our thanks to your team and the staff members who gave up a Saturday afternoon to look after us so well.

It was a great pleasure to meet Mrs. Walker again as she and I have so many memories of the past when we worked at Newark Hospital.

Yours sincerely

Breida Williams